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As the incoming Sport NS PSO coordinator, I have not had much time working with KNS, but the 

hard work and dedication from the Board of Directors, Technical Director and Provincial Coach 

is clear.  

This year we have also made significant progress towards achieving our annual outcomes and 

complying with provincial eligibility criteria. This achievement is a testament to the hard work 

and dedication of our board members, coaches, and athletes, who have worked tirelessly to 

showcase the talent and skill that exists within our province. With this momentum, I am 

confident that we will continue to build on our success and promote the growth and 

development of karate in Nova Scotia. 

In the coming year, I look forward to continuing working with the Board of Directors and Staff 

to continue our work on creating and updating policies, offering clinics and courses, and 

assisting in tournament hosting. 

Aidan Devine 

Sport NS PSO Coordinator - Karate Nova Scotia, Boxing Nova Scotia, and Cross-Country Ski Nova 

Scotia 


